
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY  
CANE CREEK WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
 
MEETING DATE:   Monday, December 3, 2012 
 
SUBJECT:    Construction Contract 

Ferncliff Industrial Park Offsite Water and Sewer 
 
PRESENTER:   Marcus Jones 
 
ATTACHMENTS:     Yes 

1. Recommendation Letter from William G. Lapsley  
 
      
SUMMARY OF REQUEST:     
As recommended by William G Lapsley and Associates on the attached letter, the low bid for 
the referenced construction contract is provided for Board approval.  The proposed contract 
is for $365,850.00 with T & K Utilities, Inc.  The Engineer’s construction estimate was 
$372,050.00. 
 
By State Statute this project was estimated to be in the formal biding range, and therefore, the 
Engineer has conducted the bid process accordingly.  The project will be funded by a CDBG 
and Rural Center grant associated with Sierra-Nevada.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:    
Award the construction contract for the Ferncliff Industrial Park Offsite Water and Sewer 
Project with the low bidder T & K Utilities, Inc. for $365,850.00 and authorize the County 
Engineer to execute the required documents. 
 
 
 
 Suggested Motions:      
 

I move that the Board of Commissioners award the construction contract for the 
Ferncliff Industrial Park Offsite Water and Sewer Project with the low bidder T & K 
Utilities, Inc. for $365,850.00 and authorize the County Engineer to execute the 
required documents. 
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